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WATER RESOURCES INCREASE OF CD-MRI SUBMISSONS FOR THE CONSTRUCTION 

DRAWING – MINOR REVISION PROCESS 

Water Resources, Infrastructure Planning is improving the Construction Drawing – Minor Revision 

process with respect to industry initiated submissions. 

Commencing Tuesday, November 27, 2018, Infrastructure Planning is increasing the number of CD-

MRI submissions currently set at 3, to 7.  Review of the process has shown many benefits from all 

aspects, and we believe this change will have additional benefits to the Construction Drawing process.  

The CD-MRF process remains unchanged. 

CDMR submission acceptance remains at the discretion of Development Approvals, and must not 

impact the Subdivision Stormwater Management Report.  The requirement for a full set of drawings to 

be submitted to Calgary Approvals Coordination after the -7 approved submissions, applies. 

Questions pertaining to the Water Construction Drawing process can be submitted to Maggie Choi at 

Maggie.Choi@calgary.ca or Ben Smith at Ben.Smith@calgary.ca. 
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